

Monday, January 14, 2019

Connie Jones Keralink- New England Waltham, MA 02451

Dear Connie Jones,

This letter confirms that **Keralink-New England** is registered with the Delaware Tissue Bank until April 30, 2020.

Thank you for notifying the Bureau of Communicable Diseases office in a timely manner of any changes to the information contained in the registration form. Please continue to keep contact information current to ensure timely delivery of updates and notifications.

If you have any questions, please contact the Bureau at 302-744-1050.

Best regards,

Delaware Division of Public Health Bureau of Communicable Diseases